

Blue Class Newsletter – Autumn 1



Welcome back,

We have already settled into life in Blue Class, after the holidays.

In class

We have Miss Williams, Mrs Flint and Mrs Tahir as our Teaching Assistants this year. In addition, Mrs. Rogers and Miss. Diamant will be teaching the class on Wednesdays Thursdays.

Science

Our Topic this term is **Forces and Magnets.**We will be finding out about how different surfaces have friction and why this is important. We will also find out how magnets work.

P.E.

Your child should come to school in their P.E. uniform on Wednesdays and Thursdays.

Topic

Our Geography topic this term will be The UK. We will be exploring cities, counties and waterways, as well as comparing the UK to other destinations across the globe.

Home Learning

Maths and English workbooks will be sent home on Thursdays.

Your child will be expected to complete their task by the following **Tuesday**. Weekly spellings will be tested on **Fridays** and are available on the half-term overview. Topic learning will be shared as a grid.

Reading (20 min – 5 times per week), times tables (5 min daily = 30min per week) learning and spelling should be done every day at home. This ensures your child progresses brilliantly this year! All children will be provided with login details for exciting online resources such as Times Tables Rockstars. Also, Merton Libraries have an excellent range of ebooks and audio books for children.

Children may change their books every morning by visiting Morden Primary Library. Reading Records must be in school daily so that we can fit in as many extra reading sessions as we can.

Thanks in advance for supporting your child with this.



I hope we all have a fantastic term of learning.

Mrs. Davies